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NOTICE OF QUORUM OF THE 

ARIZONA OUTDOOR RECREATION COORDINATING COMMITTEE 
(AORCC) 

of 
THE ARIZONA STATE PARKS BOARD 

 
Notice is hereby given to the Arizona Outdoor Recreation Coordinating Committee (AORCC) and the general 
public that a quorum of the AORCC may be attending an online presentation of “Economic Value of Trails in 
Arizona”  on Friday, April 24, 2020 at 1:00pm. No business will be conducted at this time. 
 

*** 
 

Pursuant to Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), Arizona State Parks and Trails does not 
discriminate on the basis of a disability regarding admission to public meetings. Persons with a disability may 
request a reasonable accommodation by contacting the ADA Coordinator, Mickey Rogers at (602) 542-7942; or 
email mrogers@azstateparks.gov.  Requests should be made as early as possible to allow time to arrange the 
accommodation. 
 


